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February 8, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned to hear reports that military actions are receiving less

scrutiny now than under previous administrations. Immoral and ineffective

actions such as the one in Yemen last week will weaken the moral authority

of this country.

Please assure me that you will effectively vet future actions.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from confidence that terror is not being spread by US agents.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


